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Dear Praying Friends,


Thank you for continuing to pray for us and supporting us as we seek to wrap up our deputation ministry and move to 
Bolivia. Also, thank you to those who have given specifically to our Set-up and Passage fund. 


Outreach 

My parents surprised us with a visit and we had a great time together. They came to say goodbye before we leave for the 
mission field. While they were here we invited them to come to church. To our amazement and surprise they chose to 
come to church. This was a great miracle in our eyes and a huge answer to prayer in so many ways. I remember going to 
my first Sunday morning service after I got saved, and with tears of joy, singing the old fashioned hymns, wishing and 
saying within, “I wish Mom and Dad were here to hear these hymns and to hear the truth be preached.” Thirteen years later 
God did just that! It was as if He wrapped His arms around me and said, “See, John, I heard you and I gave you the desire 
of your heart.” This was such a sweet time of walking with God! Our God is so good! Please pray for my parents to be 
saved. They heard the Gospel message clearly and it was very evident that the Holy Spirit was working on them and 
pricking their hearts. They came to a Wednesday and a Sunday night service! We were so excited!


Brenda had the privilege of sharing the Gospel with some ladies after she put out a short survey on social media 
concerning people’s walk with God and whether they were saved or not. Please pray that these ladies would be saved. 


Family


Renee and Leanne both celebrated a birthday in October. We had a special party for them as this will be the last one they 
will have with their friends for a long time. We also had a special bowling outing for them. They are also finishing up there 
school this week and are excited to be done! The children had a great time outside today as we had our first official heavy 
snowfall. Ember enjoyed her first ever sled ride. Brenda and I are doing great and are excited to go out for a special dinner 
tonight with some friends. We are so excited to be able to have some great times of fellowship with friends we will not see 
for a long time. 


Waiting 

We are still waiting for Ember’s birth certificate to be processed in order that we may process her passport. Please pray for 
these procedures to be done soon. We are also waiting for the remainder of our support to come in so we may go to the 
mission field with 100% of our needed support. Praise the Lord we had another church take us on for support since the 
last newsletter was sent out. Please pray for the remainder of the support to come in quickly. Thank you!
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Funds 

We are excited to announce that we have received funds from three churches concerning our Set-up and Passage funds. 
We are so humbled by this response of sacrificial giving. These monies are being set aside and documented to be used for 
their specific designation and will not be used for immediate needs. Please refer to our August-September 2022 newsletter 
for the specific funds we are speaking of. May God bless you and supply all your need according to His riches in glory by 
Christ Jesus.


Love, labourers together,


The Kroeker Family


